

September 17, 2015

Mayor

City Council President Brian K. Gomes Honorable Members of the City Council 133 William Street New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Council President Gomes and Honorable Members of the City Council:

I am submitting for your approval an ORDER that the sum of SIX HUNDRED TEN THOUSAND DOLLARS (\$610,000) now standing to the credit of the account from WATER STABILIZATION be and the same is hereby transferred and appropriated to as follows:

WATER CAPITAL OUTLAY......\$610,000.

To be certified and approved by the Department Head.

133 WILLIAM STREET + NEW BEDFORD, MA 02740 + TEL. (508) 979.1410 + FAX (508) 991.6189



CITY OF NEW BEDFORD

CITY COUNCIL

September 24, 2015

ORDERED: That the sum of SIX HUNDRED TEN THOUSAND DOLLARS (\$610,000) now standing to the credit of the account from WATER STABILIZATION be and the same is hereby transferred and appropriated to as follows:

WATER CAPITAL OUTLAY.....\$610,000.

To be certified and approved by the Department Head.



Department of Public Infrastructure

Ronald H. Labelle Commissioner

Water
Wastewater
Highways
Engineering
Cemeteries
Park Maintenance

CITY OF NEW BEDFORD Jonathan F. Mitchell, Mayor

To: Ari Sky

From: Ronald H. Labelle

Date:

September 10, 2015

Subject:

Water Stabilization Appropriation

The following list of projects and estimates are critical infrastructure improvements and equipment replacements that I am recommending be funded from the Water Stabilization fund.

Short Intake traveling water screen replacement: \$140,000
 Low Lift Station Smokestack Repair: \$120,000
 Low Lift Station Roof Repair: \$70,000
 Low Lift Station Painting: \$30,000
 Front End Loader \$250,000

Currently, the balance in this fund is \$4.5 Million and we are estimating \$794,000 as a surplus to be deposited in the future.

/seg